
AS a resident of firwood whin i am all in favour of parking proposals to be implemented. 
              However i do have two queries for clarification: 
MY son has a company van parked outside our address  
 he works normally 05.30am to 18.00 pm how will this affect him , will there be a resident 
permit available. 
             Secondly we have three vehicles on our drive and have need to move them around 
as the need arises 
how will this affect this situation . 
                Any information you can give to assist in these queries would be appreciated. 
 

 

 
 
I am a resident of Priory Wood Way, YO31. I handed a letter in at West Offices on 9 November, 
objecting to the proposed waiting restrictions which are planned for our street, and the surrounding 
area. I am hoping at this point that you could reply to this message, to acknowledge receipt of my 
letter, as I am anxious to know that it reached you before the deadline for objections, which was 
stated as 11 November 
 

 
 



Sorry for the delay in responding, I have had some leave, which has 
delayed the response.  I can confirm that the letter was receipted by 
the reception on the 9th November. 

Thank you for your comments on the proposal for Waiting Restrictions 
in the Huntington area. 

The proposal has been made following consultation with residents in 
the area.  The council received concerns about vehicles parking too 
close to junctions, making it difficult to enter and exit the streets, this 
consultation was undertaken to obtain residents view on a defined 
proposal.  If introduced the proposal will only restrict parking at the 
junctions (10 metres in each direction) and has not been proposed to 
inconvenience residents. 

The report on this matter will be taken to a decision session with the 
Executive Member for Transport on 17th January 2023 and the report 
will be available to read 7 days before the meeting online at the link 
attached 
(https://democracy.york.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=738&MId=
13553). 

Thank you for your reply and comments. I think I have misunderstood the plans - I am looking at 
the picture on the reverse of your letter of 21st October. Given what you have said in your e-mail, I 
think I am now right in saying that the restrictions will only apply at the junctions, i.e. the curved, 
hashed areas on the diagram, and that no restrictions will apply along the 'straight' portions of the 
road ? 

 

I can confirm that the restriction will only be put in place around the 
junction as shown in the black hatched marking on the attached plan. 

As the proposal is only for junction protection, does this change your 
mind and original objection on the matter. 

 
Thank you, that has put me at ease. Sounds like the best, sensible proposal, to only restrict on 
each of the corners. No objection to that from me. 
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